
 

 

Ref: Y4Wrekin/RW/noc 
 
1st March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
   
We are excited to announce that we have been able to arrange a trip for your Year 4 child 
to visit the Wrekin in Telford on Thursday 21st March. The trip will be mostly funded by Bloxwich 
Academy Primary, so we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 to help with the cost of the 
trip. We therefore hope that all children will grasp the opportunity to attend this exciting activity. 
  
Your child will depart from school at 9:15am by coach. There are no toilets at the Wrekin so the 
children will be given the opportunity to use the toilets on the coach before we make our ascent up 
the Wrekin. The children will be completing a range of activities: geographical surveys, art sketches 
and science investigations.   
  
Your child will arrive back at school for approximately 3:00pm and they will finish at the usual school 
time. Please ensure you make your usual arrangements for collection at the end of the school day.  
  
Enclosed in this letter is a medical consent form that needs to be completed. The consent form 
needs to be completed and returned to school by Friday 8th March. Without the consent form, your 
child will not be allowed to leave on the trip.  
  
As we are going on the trip in March, the weather is likely to be quite cold and the ground will be 
muddy. For this reason, children are not required to wear school uniform and must wear suitable 
clothing and footwear. As we will be out of the Academy for the majority of the day, please send 
your child in with a backpack to carry their lunch and drinks. Children who are eligible for free school 
meals will be provided with a packed lunch.   
  
Please note that all places on trips are subject to continued good behaviour and regular attendance. 
Additionally, the signed permission slip from yourself agreed that the school reserves the right to 
send your child home at your expense if your child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety of others 
or the good name of the school. If you have any queries, please contact Mr Watters (Year 4 lead).  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 

Y4 Wrekin Trip – Thursday 21st March 
 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _________________ 
 
I consent for my child to attend the Y4 Wrekin Trip and have completed the medical form 
 
My child is entitled to free school meals and I will  
require my child to have a packed lunch provided 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________________ Date: _________________ 

 


